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Nursery Update

 Friday 14th July 2023
	Well… we made it through to the end of the year together and WOW what a year it has been!. Mrs McGuirk and I are so impressed with how everyone has grown in confidence and everyone is now ready for the next step on their learning adventure in Reception. The children really enjoyed their visits to their new classes and it certainly seems to have reassured any worries and concerns they have had. I have done hand overs to all the staff to ensure that they know and understand your child in greater depth and all records and paperwork will be passed along too to ensure continuity of care.
A massive thank you for all your support and understanding this year. Mrs McGuirk and I have enjoyed getting to know you and your child and we wish you a very happy Summer.

	This week we have started our Pirate Topic, learning about the ships they sailed on learning new words like mast, rigging, deck and the favourite…walking the plank! We have been practicing our Pirate voices and learning some funny pirate sayings like “Ahoy Me Hearties!”
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We have done lots of maths revision and have taken part in some guided reading sessions, looking at picture books and making up our own stories in small groups. We also did some more floating and sinking experiments- ask your child if an orange floats or sinks???
	 Next week it’s all going to be about having fun together and preparing for our party. At some point, we will be having a treasure hunt so don’t panic if they come home with a ruby and some doubloons! They found the treasure!
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	Sport’s Day….
will take place in the Infant Playground on Monday at 9.30am. Please ensure that your child comes suitably dressed and wearing appropriate footwear. Should it be rained off, Wednesday is our alternative, again at 9.30am. If our afternoon Nursery friends want to come and join in the fun, please bring them over to us by 9.20am. They will need to go home once the fun and games have finished.

	Our Pirate Party is happening on Friday afternoon.

If Morning Nursery wish to attend, they’ll be very welcome to swap sessions and come to the Wycliffe Road gate at 12.30pm. We will be providing party food and treats mid afternoon, as well as the bouncy castle and party games. If you haven’t already and are able to, please send a contribution of £1.50 per child. We would be very grateful. Pirate fancy dress or party clothes- take your pick!

	Reports…

will be with you at the beginning of next week along with details of how to set up an account for your child for school dinners next year.
If you have any queries about the report, please let me know. With regards to dinners, please speak to the main office.

	Learning Journeys.
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Next week your child will bring home their Learning Journey which contains some of the pieces of work that they have done in Nursery this year. We hope you enjoy sharing them together.







